
Juniors Newsletter April 14-18 (week after Spring Break)

May your Spring Break be a blessing to your family! 

Learning Focus

Religion
Saint Josemaria Escriva

Virtue of Gratitude

Letters: A / B / C / D 

Math
Numbers 1-20

Monday, April 14, our class will have a substitute teacher, and Ms. Meghan 
will also be present. I will be traveling back from visiting my sons in Los 
Angeles and New Mexico. I will be at school on Tuesday, thankfully.  

No school on Friday, April 18
In observance of Good Friday

The Juniors & PeeWees will have a combined 
Easter egg hunt during afternoon recess 

Thursday, April 17 at 12:30. I will confirm the 
date and time on SeeSaw. We are asking for 
parents to donate a package of plastic eggs. 

Since it is still the Lenten season, please, 
consider sending a package of fruit snacks if 
you would like to contribute to the surprise 

inside the egg. :)


